NOTICE TO INTERESTED PARTIES OF PROPOSED CHANGES TO AHTC RULES
The Oklahoma Housing Finance Agency (OHFA) is proposing certain changes to the Chapter 36: Affordable Housing Tax Credit Program Rules for the year 2023.  Drafts of the proposed rule changes for the program will be accessible on the OHFA website at www.ohfa.org on or before Friday February 4, 2022.  

OHFA will hold a formal hearing on the proposed Rules on the following date and time:

Thursday, March 3, 2022


  
The Holiday Inn Oklahoma City North

6200 N. Robinson 

Oklahoma City, OK 73126
AHTC Program Chapter 36 Rules:


10:00 a.m.

Written comments will also be accepted through 4:45 p.m. on Thursday, March 3, 2022.  All written comments on the Rules should be forwarded to the below listed individuals:
AHTC Program Chapter 36 Rules:

 








Mr. Darrell Beavers








Housing Development Director







darrell.beavers@ohfa.org







Mrs. Danette Carr








Housing Development Supervisor








Danette.carr@ohfa.org







Mr. Corey Bornemann







Housing Development Analyst







Corey.Bornemann@ohfa.org
The address for mailing written comments is OHFA, PO Box 26720, Oklahoma City, OK  73126. 
Formal Hearing Notice

